
 

 

 

 

 

September 2016 

Remember our mission: 

To preserve and maintain a pristine lake for the benefit of lake owners and 

the community. 

 

BOARD MEMBERS & OFFICERS 
 President   Gail Pfister   

 Vice President  Chris Johnson 

 Secretary   Richard Corr 

 Treasurer   Nancy Cody 

   

Board Members: John Altobelli, Emily Bouplon, Michael Cassidy, Ed Cody, Jr., 

Donna Trottier, Wes Mook, Dianna Pfister, Mary Talmadge, Dan Wiley,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our new LLIA Board of Directors. 

We want to welcome, Emily Bouplon, Donna Trottier, and Wes Mook to the 

Board of Directors. We look forward to working with them.  

 

    Time to say good bye: 
Special Recognition and acknowledgements to the following board members: 

 

 Robert Endee who held the position of President for several years 

 Jean McLenithan who held the position of Secretary for numerous years 

 Tom Anderson who had been Treasurer for several years and chair of 

the Ways and Means Committee 



 Mike Bink who was on the membership committee for numerous years 

 

Thank you for all you have done for Lake Lauderdale Improvement 

Association.  You spent numerous hours working to ensure that Lake 

Lauderdale remained pristine for the benefit of lake owners and the 

community.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for a fun-filled, SAFE summer! 

 
SONAR update:  The SONAR is still working!   

 

Hydro-raking update:  We are still working on this. 

 
Super 50/50:  It was voted on at the annual meeting to continue to have the 

Super 50/50.  More information will follow -  

  

Did you know that LLIA has committees? Interested in being an integral part 

of our mission? Please contact us. 

 

WEB SITE  

Visit our website: www.lakelauderdale.org  
 

 

EMAIL DIRECTORY 

If you have not sent your email address to the Association please do so at 

this time.  We are compiling a directory and hope to be able to transmit 

news, etc. via the internet.  

WE NEED YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS! Please remember to update your email 

addresses.  Still striving to be GREEN! Thank you to those who have provided 

your emails and we encourage those who have not to please do so. Contact Gail 

Pfister at her email address:  gpfister1@optonline.net. 

mailto:gpfister1@optonline.net


Membership Dues: 

Please remember to pay your dues.  Dues for 2017 were due August 1st, 

2016. If you have not already paid please pay now. 

 
 

One of the benefits of being a LLIA member is a reduced fee for your portion 

of the SONAR Treatment. If you have not paid for SONAR, please do so. 

 

Every single property owner benefits from the SONAR treatment! We all saw 

the result with a year delay in treating the lake.  It didn’t take long to go 

from pristine to OMG what happened.  Can you imagine what it would have 

been if we had not been able to treat this year? Keeping the lake pristine is 

everyone’s responsibility and only a few cannot carry the load alone. We thank 

everyone who has paid their share: Chris & Jen Johnson, Rodney & Carolyn Dion, John 

& Elizabeth Reardon, Gail &William Pfister, Joan Tetrault, Ed Cody Sr., Ed Cody Jr., Mark 

Kenyon, Al King, Richard & Barbara Corr, Dorothy Schroeder, Mike Palazzo, Alexander 

Chilcott, Jr., John& Linda Martin, Jack & Pat McLucas, Sandra Van Dyk, Ned & Kathleen 

Bachus, Ann Villet, Chris LaFlamme, Tracey Pfitz, John & Donna Trottier, Lee Ann Campbell 

& Sal Catalano, Tine Hughes, Wesley Mook, Mary Talmadge, Guiseppi Calandra, Paul O'Keefe,  

Dan Wiley, John & Elizabeth Teufel, Michael & Joanne Cassidy, Frank & Debra Loverde, 

William & Debra Rich, Donald Segal, Michelle Darling, Washington County, Edward Miller, 

Ralph Leonard, Jeannette & Brian Dunn, Wayne Biasi, Paul Collins, Maureen Clifford/Patrice 

Holmann, Robert Krieger 

 

 HATS, HATS and more HATS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to purchase a hat(s) please contact Gail Pfister.   

Thank you, Donna Biasi for creating the hats! 

The cost is $15.00/per hat.  Please submit payment to:  LLIA P.O. Box 527, 

Cambridge, New York 12817. 



 

L.L.I.A., Inc. 20
th

 Annual Young Anglers Fishing Tournament 
Provides Fun Morning of Family Fishing 

 

 On Sunday morning August 14, the Lake Lauderdale Improvement 

Association Inc. hosted their 20
th
 annual young anglers fishing tournament on 

beautiful Lake Lauderdale. The 59 young anglers age 18 months to 15 years old, 

lined the county park shoreline for a fun morning of fishing, face painting, food 

and prizes. Calvin Schneider caught the 33 fish and was the grand prize winner. 

More than 213 Fish were caught.  

 

Congratulations to the following winners: 

 

Most Fish Caught: Calvin Schneider 

 

Age Group 1- 6 yrs: Elijah Barnes, Chloe Dufty, 

Kael James Waytkus 

Age Group 7 – 10 yrs: Alexandra Petersen, Trenton 

Terry, and Sam Eddy  

Age 11-15 yrs: a two way tie: Isaac Toleman and 

Hunter Barnes, Kiernan Salls 

 

Also awarded were:  

youngest Fisherman- Cassidy Eastman;  

Smallest fish caught - Sara Kirkpatrick;  

Found a snail-Gavin Male;  

Most Unique Catch-Zoe James: caught a dragon fly. 

 

Thanks to the generosity and support from individual donations, Cambridge area 

businesses and several nationally known fishing companies, all young anglers 

received a prize for participating in this event. This annual event hosted by the 

Lake Lauderdale Improvement Association, Inc. provides a wonderful opportunity 

for families to enjoy a fun morning of fishing and fun.  

 

Please take a moment and mark your 2017 calendar for the L.L.I.A. Inc., 21st 

annual young anglers fishing tournament which will take place on Sunday, August 

13, 2017. The 2017 tournament will run from 8am to 10:30am and will feature the 

usual fun morning of fishing and face painting and prizes. 

 

 

Photo courtesy of John Altobelli 
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INDIVIDUALS 
Gail Pfister 

Bill Pfister 

Dianna Pfister 

 John Altobelli 

Nicole Pfister 

Patrice Hollman 

Chef Mike Hollman 

Georgia Hollman 

Joy Huber 

Clara Hunt 

Chuck Hunt 

Dan Wiley 

Jeanette Wiley 

Trevor Eddy 

Mary Talmadge 

Donna Biasi 

Wayne Biasi 

Emily Bouplon 

Donna Trottier 

Wes Mook 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUSINESSES 

Yushak's Market 

Lake Lauderdale Improvement Association, Inc. 

Battenkill Valley Outdoors 

Stewart's Shop 

Stewart's Holiday Match 

Washington Country Parks and Recreation 

Kings Bakery 

Country Girls Cafe 

Battenkill Books 

Over The Moon Beads 

Nobles Ace Hardware 

Snowman Ice Cream 

Sara Kelly Graphics 

School House Pizza 

Silvano’s Italian Restaurant 

Deluge Design  
 
 



September 6th Flotilla:  58 people and 5 dogs participated in the flotilla. Thank 

you to everyone who helped pre-cook, cook, and act has “hops.” It was great to see 

everyone! 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The 50/50 winner was Wes and Ann Mook who won 

$274.50.  The Mook’s have donated it all back to 

the association.  Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Please remember that the Association counts on 

membership participation for our fund raisers.   

Thank you for helping in this effort! 

 

 

 

 

 

Super 50/50 raffle was won by Ed Cody, Jr.  

91 tickets were sold. We are looking for volunteers to 

help promote this fund raiser. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Paul 

Collins, Captain 

Extraordinare who 

transported Bill 

Jagoe 

to the flotilla. 
 

Thank you to 
Jeanette Wiley 

for cooking with 

Bill Pfister. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

We would like to thank both Clare and Chuck Hunt for their numerous years of 

commitment to LLIA. We wish them the very best with their move and the 

new chapter in their lives.  

 

 

 

 


